
Grain Valley Eagles Booster Club 
March 8, 2017 

 
A general membership meeting of the Grain Valley Eagles Booster Club was held March 8, 2017   in 
the Grain Valley High School Commons.  Meeting was called to order at 6:39p.m by President John 
Overstreet. A quorum was not present for voting. 
 
Minutes of the last General Membership meeting were read. Minutes will be tabled for approval.  
 
Christy Bamman gave the treasurer’s report. Balance is $29,593.16 with $9225 in approved funding 
yet to be paid out. Complete report on file and available upon request.  
 
The following officer reports were given.  
 
Vice President of Communications- The website has been updated with all spring sports and 
activities. GVEBC communicates via CHARMS, Twitter, and Facebook. Members need to be enrolled 
in CHARMS. Volunteers for track meets are needed; dates will be posted in CHARMS. 
 
Vice President of Concessions- Jenny Clark: Springs sports begin soon and volunteer needs are 
posted in CHARMS.  
 
Vice President of Events- Tandra Chapman: Tandra announced upcoming events and committee 
leads- March 29th Boys Volleyball tournament, Grad Night May 17th (Mary Kilburn), Baccalaureate 
May 10th (Michelle Barnhart). The Senior Breakfast May 12th with Awards ceremony. Tandra is 
working with coaches to coordinate Senior nights and parent liaisons.  
 
Vice President of Revenue -Don Hawes: Upcoming fundraisers will be March 9th Chipotle, Ford Drive-
a-thon April 8th, April 22nd Car Show, Poker Night at Valley Pub- April 23rd, and the Golf Tournament 
Aug 4th. Information about all fundraisers will be sent as these dates approach.  
 
Vice President of Operations- Deanna Cross: Spring travel meal signups are underway, information 
on website and CHARMS.  
 
Discussion Items- Nominations for next year’s officers were taken tonight. The following candidates 
have agreed to have their names on the ballots as follows:  President-Terry Winters, VP Revenue- 
Dawn Singleton, and VP Operations- Candy Brooks. VP Concessions- pending. 
 
Then next general membership meeting will be April 12th with election of officers.   
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Chris Ann McPherson, second by Tandra Chapman.   Meeting 
adjourned at 7:18 pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Deanna Cross 
 
 

 


